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May 31, 2018

GFWC Wisconsin Junior Women's Clubs
c/o Loretta Caron

6107 7th Ave

Kenosha, WI 53143

Dear GFWC Wisconsin Junior Women's Clubs,

It is with deep appreciation that i personaliy thank you for your donation of
$500.00 on 5/21/2018 toward GFWC's Campaign for the Future for naming rights
to Marianne Potter's Director of Junior Clubs portrait.

Contributions such as these help secure the future of GFWC Headquarters so that it
can continue to serve as a base for the nation’s most effective and impactful
women's organization. As GFWC celebrates over 127 years it is important that we
take the necessary steps to ensure that our home continues to serve the federation
well into the future.

The Capital Campaign will help us maintain our presence in Washington, D.C. and do
what is necessary to preserve our history. It will also support the community
improvement programming that helped establish and solidify our reputation.

Enclosed is a Hard Hat Pin as a token of appreciation for your commitment and
contribution to GFWC's Campaign for the Future.

We truly appreciate your help and assistance in continuing the work of the General
Federation of Women'’s Clubs in communities around the world.

Forever Living the Volunteer Spirit Through GFWC,

Sheila E. Shea

International President

*Please note that GFWC is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by
law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous financial donation.
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